STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
Northwest Regional Office ¢ PO Box 330316 © Shoreline, Washington 98133-9716 ¢ (206) 594-0000
711 for Washington Relay Service ¢ Persons with a speech disability can call (877) 833-6341

December 14, 2021

Steven Gemperle
National Food NW LLC
728 — 134" Street SW
Suite 103

Everett, WA 98204

Re: State Waste Discharge (SWD) Permit Transfer — Change of Ownership
Permit No. ST0045510; National Food NW Hilltop Farm

Dear Steven Gemperle:

In accordance with Chapter 90.48 RCW Water Pollution Laws and WAC 173-216-120, SWD
Permit No. ST0045510 is transferred to National Food NW LLC who has entered into an
agreement with National Food Corporation to assume all responsibility, coverage, and liability
of the permit. Enclosed is the modified permit, fact sheet and fact sheet addendum.

If at any time during the term of this permit a question should arise regarding the permit or
discharge, or if there is a significant change in the discharge or operation, please notify Chris
Martin at (206) 594-0159 or Email at christopher.martin@ecy.wa.gov

Sincerely,

Kehel MECror—

Water Quality Section Manager
Northwest Regional Office

By Certified Mail: 9171 9690 0935 0214 2640 66

cc: WQ Permit Fee Unit (wgfee_unit@ecy.wa.gov)
Chris Smith, Compliance Specialist (chris.smith@ecy.wa.gov)
Chris Martin, Permit Manager (Christopher.martin@ecy.wa.gov)
PARIS: National Food NW Hilltop Farm






